
Tell Doug Ford and Paul Calandra to keep 
their hands off your local schools and to 
respect local democracy. Stop the power 
grab and fund our schools. 
  
Ford is shutting you out of decisions that 
affect your child’s school with a bill that puts 
control over local schools into the hands 
of unaccountable, unelected Conservative 
insiders. You won’t be able to remove the 
insider by voting against them or even be 
able to challenge their actions in court.
 

THE FUTURE OF THE NEXT 

GENERATION AT RISK.CUTS ARE PUTTING
DOUG FORD’S

Parents deserve a say in their 
children’s education. You deserve local, 
democratically elected and accountable 
support when you advocate for your 
child and for your community’s needs.
 
Send Ford and Calandra an email today  
and demand they support our kids and 
respect parents.

Doug Ford’s $6.3 billion in education cuts have 
taken away crucial supports from our children 
and have left them in crumbling schools.

OntarioNDP.ca/hands-off-our-schools



What is Bill 33? 
caret-right Lets Ford’s Minister replace your locally 

elected trustee with an unelected insider.

caret-right Strips parents of a real voice in decisions 
about funding, programs, and repairs.

caret-right Leaves communities with no 
accountability—you can’t vote insiders 
out or challenge them in court.

 

OntarioNDP.ca/hands-off-our-schools

Email Ford & Calandra today:  
Demand they fund our schools and  
respect local democracy.

Share this flyer  
with parents and neighbours.

Stand together  
to keep control of our local schools.

WHAT YOU CAN DO 

Why it Matters 
Imagine your child struggling in class and you 
go to your local trustee for help. With Bill 33, that 
trustee could be replaced by Ford’s insider — 
someone you never elected, someone you can’t 
remove, someone who doesn’t answer to you.

caret-right That’s the reality of Bill 33. Parents  
deserve accountability, not insiders.

Send your email now! 

DOUG FORD’S  
CUTS ARE PUTTING 
THE FUTURE OF THE NEXT 
GENERATION AT RISK.


